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Description

Hi Neighbors,

We finally made it to December! 2020 has been an unprecedented year for all of us with never ending
challenges. From Zoom calls to remote learning to buying masks to match your outfits, we have all
made significant adjustments to our lives. 

As we come to the end of this crazy year we wanted to figure out a way that North Avondale can share
in the holiday spirit while still keeping each other safe. We present to you:

North Avondale Winter Wonderland

Sunday December 20th 5:30 – 9:00pm

This socially distant holiday evening will give everyone a chance to participate in whatever way they
feel comfortable. Do you have a Clark Griswald style light display? Does your family recipe for hot cider
get rave reviews? Now is the time to share your special holiday contribution to the neighborhood! We
are asking that anyone who would like to participate just send an email to nanacincinnati@gmail.com
 with your address and how you will be sharing with your neighbors. All fun and safe ideas are
welcome! We will compile a map of all the participating homes so that you can spend your Sunday
evening enjoying the season in Cincinnati’s best neighborhood!

Look below under “Around the Neighborhood” for a great example! Candy Cane Lane constructed by
our wonderful neighbor Sarah Rich!

North Avondale Logo and Brand Design Work

NANA is seeking a qualified graphic designer to provide North Avondale with a new logo. We are
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asking interested parties to please submit a proposal for the cost of logo design work by January 15th 
2021 for consideration. 

Join us for our December NANA Meeting at: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7228542133

See you then,

Ethan Perry
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